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Happy New Year!!!!

I hope this finds you all well rested and excited for the start of the New Year. We are set to return to
school tomorrow, Thursday, January 2nd and I am looking forward to hearing all about winter break.
Let's get off to a good start in 2025 as there are only 15 days left before Midterm Exams.

As we kick off 2025, please take the time to review the Student Handbook and Code of
Conduct for important reminders regarding building mechanics and student expectations.
Areas of emphasis for the 2024-2025 school year include the following:

● Student Attendance
● Cell Phone/ Electronic Device Use
● Student Dress Code

Don’t forget to check out our MRHS Husky TV YouTube Channel for the latest edition of The Scoop
and The Spork, our daily announcements, produced from our TV Studio Production and
Broadcasting Classes.

Finally, if you have not done so already, please check out the SPS/ Counselor's Corner
Newsletter for important information regarding upcoming events.

Let’s start out 2025 with a great week!!!! MCW

Monmouth County Vocational School District
The Monmouth County Vocational School District prepares students for an evolving
workplace, lifelong learning and further education through career-focused programs as
diverse as the needs and interests of our county's students. Six different full-time, four-year
Career Academies welcome students as freshmen and combine rigorous academics with
research and field experiences to give students a significant head start on their college and
career journeys. A range of Shared Time career programs engage high school juniors and
seniors in a career area of interest for half a day, and they remain in their home high school
for core courses. The Career Center introduces students with special needs in grades 9-12 to
different vocations before they select one for focused training. Adult Education programming
gives adult and postsecondary students affordable options for career training to enter the
workforce, advance in their current careers or pursue a new one. If interested in any of these
programs, please check out the Monmouth County Vocational School District Open House
schedule.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WuNGZXju7dD7hoqBCrY0JhySM54o6rvGKIdARqt1Mic/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Bvy-xf1aWgR7ZWGPDxWj7CZcqf6KDt_8r7yQI-V4970/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Bvy-xf1aWgR7ZWGPDxWj7CZcqf6KDt_8r7yQI-V4970/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Zvv-DDitVw8J-EgUus6UqmprS40KcOZDZX4w0opDPGs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XU1hxCsCFJ_IggB3CEMzUAZ0mNSZY17eKEJz4HXvlk0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1c1RsoUZ-nXiDG8BsvUwTEIM57Gadc4BB878_CrkJLkk/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/user/mrhstvprogram
https://secure.smore.com/n/8df3g
https://secure.smore.com/n/8df3g
https://out.smore.com/e/8df3g/7GJr2f?__$u__
https://out.smore.com/e/8df3g/F4FtbX?__$u__
https://www.mcvsd.org/o/ccs
https://www.mcvsd.org/page/adult-education
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xTm-fBukKbon7RTu68M6ft5GLXAwPScGlHLpTC9yxM8/edit?usp=sharing
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College & Career Planning
TheMatawan Regional High School Student Personnel Services Department is excited to
announce our College Planning Series for Parents and Students. Please join us on
Tuesday, January 28th for an Understanding Financial AidWorkshop and Tuesday,
March 11th for FAFSA Assistance & InformationWorkshop. Both sessions will take place
at the high school beginning at 7:00pm. Click Here to Register for these events.

Senior Prom Info
Attention Seniors!!!! Prom Contracts will be available at the Security Desk Starting
January 6th. Please review important information below:
● Collection Dates: January 30th, February 13th, and February 27th after school in the
main lobby.

● Cost: $125 per person (cash or check made out to MRHS-SAF).
● Important:Money will only be accepted with a completed contract, submitted in
person after school. No exceptions—please do not leave it with the Security Desk or
Front Office.

Yearbooks & Student Recognition Ads
Yearbooks and Student Recognition Ads can be purchased through this link (Jostens.com) which is
also on the HS website. Jostens’ final deadline for ads is 2/13/25. Questions? Please contact MRHS
Yearbook Advisors: Mary Kate Shalhoub or Sheryl Kish.

MRHS Parent-Teacher Organization
The MRHS PTO is still accepting Membership for the 2024-2025 school year. Membership is
essential in assisting to fund programs, help with improvements to our school and assisting
teachers/students with resources to meet their needs. When you join our PTO, 100% of your
membership donation is used to benefit our staff, students and school. Please check out our
upcoming events:

● Chick-fil-A Dine Out Night -Monday, January 6th 5-7pm
● MRHS Pocketbook Bingo - Saturday, February 8th

○ Pocketbook Bingo Table Reservation

Athletics
Don’t forget to follow the Matawan Regional High School Athletics Department on both Twitter and
Instagram @marsdathletics. For up to date schedule information, please check out the Huskies
Athletic Schedule.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zOSaUan3fS989OyHuSxEAaxiYGQtGJqO/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScafaRKMNE8025UAl2cuXhw5HPCWpgcyY81-i0MgV5aG9KL0A/viewform?usp=dialog
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E9Kd7o2acsjatiP7Xpb_5vYuGkq28Hpg/view?usp=sharing
http://www.jostens.com/apps/jcom/router.mvc?code=YRBK&affiliateId=1057085
mailto:mshalhoub@marsd.org
mailto:skish@marsd.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jFrVL9GNMOBVz64Trp9c0WaDX2mJ8eiV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZBIcSxObbh-17EEq8_6lByFwu0Dx1_Ye/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DEnGMwOBV1--hELuFdU7k7GBx4H8186i/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dmKdwyZpdy1Frvsk_oxsUyErlxfMN1cJ/view?usp=sharing
https://www.shoreconferencenj.org/public/genie/249/school/24/
https://www.shoreconferencenj.org/public/genie/249/school/24/
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